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western Canadian supplies in excess of nozmal
shipments would be available to offset United
States supplies diverted to Canada. Any plans
for such contingencies would need to be kept under
review in the light of prospective demand and supply
positions in Canada, the United States and the rest
of the world . For 1971, it is expected that pipeline
capacity Yrould need to be fully used and it was agreed
that arrangements should be Ynorked out quickly to permit
in subsequent years full and unimpeded access to
United States markets of Canadian crude oil and
petroleum products, surplus to Canadian commercial
and security requirements .

The Committee reviewed developments under
the Automotive Products Agreement of 1965 . It was
agreed that officials t•tould meet at an early .date
to discuss the question of the continuing need•for
the transitional arrangements and mutually beneficial
improvements to the Agreement .

The Committee noted with satisfaction from the
report of a joint working group established at the
twelfth meeting of the Committee, that most of the
problems relating to the movement of Canadians into
the United States had been resolved by recent United
States legislation .

The Members also reviewed Vaays of dealing with
problems in c=.ss border trade in certain agricultural
commodities and noted that agreement had been reached
on establishment of a new consultative procedure in
this regard.

Discussion of the various matters considered .
during the meeting reflected the continuing adherence
.of the two governments to the original purpose of
the Joint Committee Miich is to ensure that their
bilateral economic relations are conducted in a fully
cooperative spirit marked by close, continuing and
frank consultation .

1•Sinisters agreed to hold the next meeting of
the Committee in Washington, D .C., at a date to be

announced .


